
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Another busy week at Danbury Park, although 

I don’t know a week that isn’t! 

Class Flamingo shared their learning so far 

this year with us and their parents, thank you 

to everyone who joined us. It was a treat to 

hear children from the class playing the piano 

as we entered and exited the hall.  

Our netball team had a match on Tuesday, 

well done to all who played with 

determination and showed great team work.  

Today, Class E are finding out more on their 

topic about Vikings at Layer Marney Tower. I 

look forward to hearing about their day next 

week. Five teams are also competing in a 

rugby tournament today in Maldon, I will 

share how they got on next week.  

 

Have a great weekend, 

Sam Jones 
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 Friday 28th March 2025 
  

 Buzz in the City 

Farleigh Hospice are hosting a ‘Bee Trail’ in 

the Summer across Chelmsford. Many giant 

bees will be designed by talented artists and 

installed outside a place of interest to form 

the ‘Buzz in the City’ art trail. As a school we 

have purchased a smaller bee, which will 

become part of the trail. I look forward to 

seeing the children’s ideas for our ‘Danbury 

Park Bee’ please can all designs be returned 

to school by Tuesday 22nd April. 

 

 
 

Mrs Croucher’s family would like to 

me to pass on their thanks for all the 

kind words and memories shared. 

They were very touched the school 

was closed, thank you for your 

support and understanding with this. 

Inter House Hockey Tournament 

A reminder for those children taking part in 

the Inter House Hockey Tournament to make 

sure they have their PE kit with them on 

Wednesday. 

Thank you. 

 

As a nut free setting, I would like to 

highlight that some Nivea sun 

cream may contain ‘Prunus 

Amgdalus Dulis Oil’ which is 

Almond Oil. Please check any sun 

cream you are applying before your 

child comes to school does not 

contain this.   

 



 

 
New Waste/Recycling Rules 
 
Please be advised from Tuesday 1/4/2025 
new food waste and recycling rules come 
into place in schools.  
 
As a school we will have to separate food, 
paper, carboard and plastics from general 
waste, or face a fine.   
 
Please note that those pupils having a 
packed lunch will be asked to take their 
food waste and wrappings home. 

 

        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
01/04 Class B Trip – Layer Marney Tower – Ancient 

Greeks 

02/04 – EYFS Egg Rolling (children only)  

04/04 – Class E Assembly 

04/04 – Class C Trip – Chelmsford Theatre – 

Horrible Histories – Awful Egyptians 

04/04 – EYFS/KS1 Film Night 

 

Easter Holidays 

Monday 7th April – Monday 21st April 

 

22/04 – Start of the Summer term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Point Winners 

Will be announced in 
Celebtration Assembly on 

Monday.  

Dinner Money Accounts 

Due to the financial year end 

please could we request that your 

child’s dinner money account is 

fully paid up to 31st March 2025. 

Thank you. 

 



 


